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June 2, 2019

To All Board Members and Appointed Officers,
   I would like to inform everyone that as of 06/02/2019, I have made the decision to move the 2020 Conference to Marksville, La. Due to some conflicts with venues, the 2020 Conference cannot be held in West Monroe. La. I am sorry for any inconvenience this may cause to anyone. Dates for the 2020 Conference will remain the same, July 21 – 25, 2020. It is my understanding that the general membership voted on having the 2020 Conference in West Monroe, La. and a general membership vote will have to vote to move the conference to Marksville, La. I am asking that all LSFA District Representative share this letter with the members in their respective district and ask their members to support to move of the 2020 Conference to Marksville, La.
Sincerely,
1st Vice President
Joe Thompson
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